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25 Holt Street
NORTH RYDE NSW 2113

10" September 2011

Maijor Projects Assessment

Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001
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Re: Mixed Use Development — 110-114 Herring Road Macgquarie Park (MP10 0112 and

MP10_0113)

We would like to object strongly against the above development for the following reasons:

We already have units built within the Macquarie Park area, which are only small in
structure, allowing a development of up 22 stories would be an eye sore. How can
you allow such a development and these will lock out of place and once approved,
would allow for more to be built.

This will change our community let alone our environment .

Our area has already chanhged with the development of more commercial buildings
being built in the North Ryde area over the past few years.

Infrastructure of our roads — our roads are congested enough now without more
future high rise apartments, more apartments mean more cars and our streets can
not accommodate more cars. Think about it, most families have at least two or more
cars now, so parking would only be in our streets. We already have two hour
parking restrictions outside our homes now, with this development traffic and
parking prablems will be more widespread.

We have lived in this house for over twenty years and have seen many changes,
our once quite streets have sadly gone with more and more traffic using this area as
a short cut to either reach Lane Cove Road or Epping Highway. Instead of a ten
minute trip to our local shopping centre you now have to allow forty minutes. How

ridiculous.

We are not against development, however, we are against high rise infrastructure
that will change our local area.
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